
DAILY BULLETIN 
Thursday, April 26, 2018 

MENU: Emily Schabackers choice- BBQ Pork/bun, scalloped potatoes, green beans, pears/fresh fruit 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY:  

 

BIG SHOUT OUT: Congratulations to Haley Coats and Macie Boots for qualifying for 

the Drake Relays. Haley will run the 100m dash at 8:30 Friday morning and Macie 

Boots will run the 400 hurdles Saturday at 12:45pm. Be sure to wish them luck.  

 

JUNIOR HIGH TRACK: meet today at English Valley, bus leaves at 3:15pm 

 

VARSITY TRACK: boys and girls meet at Waco today, bus leaves at 2:20pm 

 

DC FUNDRAISER: If you haven’t picked up your DC Fundraiser items yet you must do so ASAP.  

 

SILVER CORD: The preschool is looking for helpers for their graduation ceremony on May 14 from 

about 5:45-7:15. They need 2 people to help serve 

punch and cookies and tear down/clean up after the 

ceremony. Silver cord hours are available. See Mrs. 

Scoville for more information. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS:  to the Farm Business 

Management team that competed at FFA State 

Convention on Tuesday. They placed 29th out of 89 

other schools from Iowa, receiving a silver. Sterling 

Kriegel was the team's high scorer placing 13 out of 

316 individuals.  

 

SOFTBALL CLOTHING: there are forms in the office. 

Orders due May 1st. 

 

BASEBALL CLOTHING:  there are forms in the office. Orders due May 2nd.  

 

DRIVERS ED: If you signed up for Drivers Ed, please check your email. There is a site you need to visit to 

register online. Thank you. 

 

SPEECH STUDENTS:  Those of you interested in IMPROV for next year there will be practice Fridays at 

7:15am in Mrs. Jacks Room.  

 

High School Baseball: there will be hitting practice Tuesday and Thursday mornings at 6:15 in the 

upper gym. Official practice starts Monday, April 30.  

 

MAY DAY: Student Council is selling May Day Baskets for $1. Order forms are in the office and have 

been sent home in Wed. envelopes for the elementary. Orders and money are due back to the 

office no later than Friday April 27 (NO EXCEPTIONS). Baskets will be delivered on May 1. Profits go 

toward funding Homecoming 2018. 

 

GOT TALENT? Victor’s 150th birthday will be June 30th, 2018. Part of the fun will be a Talent Show! 

Contestants wanted for two talent options—sidewalk chalk art (all ages) and a two hour show 



(anyone under 18.) Please contact Renee Andrews 647-3486 or Barb Neuhaus 647-2278 soon! Space 

is limited. 

 

SENIORS: All completed silver cord hours must be turned in to Mrs. Scoville's room by May 1 in order for 

them to count for graduation. Your hours have been updated if you need to check your hours that 

have been submitted thus far (a google doc has been shared with you - so check your email!). If you 

have questions, see Mrs. Scoville ASAP. 

 

PROM PHOTO SIGN UP: There is a sign-up sheet in the office along with order forms. If you would like a 

prom photo you will need to sign up and take a form. Money Due the day of prom when you get 

your photo taken.  

 

YEARBOOK: don't forget to order your yearbook. You can either order online at Jostens.com or order 

in the office.  The yearbooks are $50, order yours now!!  
 

You don’t have to be great to start, but you 

have to start to be great.  
-Zig Ziglar 


